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To whom it may concern.
My husband and I really object to the idea of you building flats in the Finchley Central car park. It would
change the whole face of the are. We also have our family that use the station car park which would cause a real
problem for people using the train.

Yours
Lynne and Jeff Fisher

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:forward.planning@barnet.gov.uk

